
                                                                                   

Dear year 6,   

 

                       Hi. You’re probably worried about coming here because it’s a new 

school and new people you won’t know. I’m going to tell you that it’s not as 

bad as it seems! :D  

First thing you’re probably worried and the building and getting lost but 

it’s not as confusing (and big) as it seems. You see the school corridor goes 

round in a square so it’s easy to not get lost. And the class rooms are on 

similar levels too for example if you need to find English it’s on the 1st floor just 

walk around and you’ll find it. If you do get lost there will be other students 

ready to help you find the way. :D 

Second point, you might be scared of coming here and having to make 

new friends but trust me when you come to a new school you’ll be able to 

make friends with many people throughout all the years, especially in our 

VMGS which is like your group that you can go to for help. As well as making 

new friends you might even stay with your original friendship group so it won’t 

be as scary as it seems. 

A third reason, you might be worried or confused is at the new lessons. 

We learn a range of different lessons and most of them are very exciting. If 

you need help in the lessons you can always ask for help, that’s what teachers 

are here for. 

If you also need help with anything we have the SSOs which are student 

support officers. They will give advice and support every day. 

We have many clubs from music to art and sport to drama and if you 

need to catch up on homework you can do that too. There is so much choice 

you can find the best clubs for you to enjoy. 

 

I hope this helped and I hope you enjoy your time at HHS! 

                                                                                                                                          

Yours Beth R 

 


